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WORKSHOPS OFFERED BY L .I.L.R.C.:

Received in the mail today are announcements of several workshops to be held in Farmingdale - either at 
the College or the Public Library.  Most of the workshops are 2 1/2 hours in length.  The attached scan 
includes descriptive information on each and the registration form.

Complete a travel request and attach the registration form.  If you are requesting mileage reimbursement 
(in addition to the registration fee as member) the amount is .55/per mile.  If a few staff decide to attend 
the same workshop the library can pay LILRC directly for the registration so you would have no 
out-of-pocket expense. 

SOME GOOD NEWS FOR JANUARY :

Both Jeanne Horn and Fang Peng have received Permanent Appointment letters from the President and 
Chancellor.

AND MORE HONORS:

The Annual Service Awards Ceremony will be held on Feb. 5, 2009 at 4:00 in the SAC auditorium.  Staff 
are encouraged to attend.  Here are the awardees of whom we're very proud - from the Libraries - 

David Bolotine - 40 years

Bob Lobou - 35 years
Donna Sammis - 35 

Helene Volat - 30 years

Kathy Maxheimer - 25 years

Josephine Castronuovo  - 20 years
Lorraine Giampaolo - 20
Elsa Gonzalez - 20
Godlind Johnson - 20


